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The privacy rules under the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) require the Villanova University Health & Welfare Plan (the “Plan”) to periodically send a reminder to participants about the availability of the Plan’s Privacy Notice and how to obtain that notice. The Privacy Notice explains participants’ rights and the Plan’s legal duties with respect to protected health information (PHI) and how the Plan may use and disclose PHI. 

To obtain a copy of the Privacy Notice, contact Rose Clinton, Benefits Analyst at 610-519-4598. You may also view the Privacy Notice under State and Federal Notices and Employment Posters on the Faculty and Staff Resources section of the Human Resources website http://www1.villanova.edu/villanova/hr/resources/posters.html.

You may also contact the Plan’s Privacy Official, Raymond Duffy at 610-519-5135, raymond.duffy@villanova.edu for more information on the Plan’s privacy policies or your rights under HIPAA.

